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Army Corps of Engineers Solicits Public Comment on Draft Environmental 
Assessment for the Manasquan Inlet to Barnegat Inlet Storm Damage 
Reduction Project, Ocean County, New Jersey. 
 
PHILADELPHIA (Dec. 12, 2013) – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers released  for public comment its Draft 
Environmental Assessment (Draft EA), dated December 2013, for the Manasquan Inlet to Barnegat Inlet 
Coastal Storm Damage Reduction Project. The Draft EA was prepared to evaluate changes to the affected 
environment and changes to the project since completion of the June 2002 Final Environmental Impact 
Statement. 
 
Electronic copies of the Draft EA can be downloaded from the Corps’ website at 
www.nap.usace.army.mil/publicnotice . To request paper copies, please write or e-mail to the addresses below 
or call (215) 656-6515. Comments may be submitted via regular mail to the Environmental Resources Branch, 
Philadelphia District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Wanamaker Building, 100 Penn Square East, 
Philadelphia, PA 19107. Comments may also be submitted via e-mail to the Public Affairs Office. Please 
submit all comments by January 27, 2014. 
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